Joel Barkley

After half a century of failure to enforce Minnesota's federally-approved wild rice sulfate standard,
the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) is proposing a plan for permitting and for
"site-specific standards" that would allow more pollution than the 10 parts per million sulfate wild
rice rule. This i1s unacceptable. Protect the environment from pollution IS YOUR JOB. Please do
your job. Reduce pollution.



